Portlan
Maine

fes. Google's good here Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

75 Douglass St - Legalization

jonbradstreet@gmail.com <jonbradstreet@gmail.com> Wed, May 3, 2017 at 7:35 PM
To: Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

Chris,

Sorry for the second email. | neglected to mention that I'd like to withdraw my application for legalization. | appreciate
you submitting the request for a refund.

Jon

[Quoted text hidden]



